

CORPORATE SERVICES, STRATEGIC PLANNING AND PROPERTY COMMITTEE

WAIVER OF LIQUOR POLICY REQUEST FROM BLESSED CARDINAL NEWMAN CATHOLIC SECONDARY SCHOOL

1 Timothy 5:23 (No longer drink only water, but use a little wine for the sake of your stomach and your frequent ailments.)

Created, Draft	First Tabling	Review
April 26, 2016	April 26, 2016	Click here to enter a date.
Trustee Nancy Crawford, Ward 12		

RECOMMENDATION REPORT

Vision:

At Toronto Catholic we transform the world through witness, faith, innovation and action.

Mission:

The Toronto Catholic District School Board is an inclusive learning community rooted in the love of Christ. We educate students to grow in grace and knowledge and to lead lives of faith, hope and charity.



G. Poole

Associate Director of Academic Affairs

A. Sangiorgio

Associate Director of Planning and Facilities

Angela Gauthier Director of Education

A. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

Request from the principal of Blessed Cardinal Newman for permission to waive the liquor policy to serve alcohol at the retirement celebration of two of the teachers to be held at Blessed Cardinal Newman Catholic Secondary School on Thursday, June 30, 2016.

B. BACKGROUND

A request was received from Joan Tschernow, principal, Blessed Cardinal Newman Catholic Secondary School to waive the liquor policy to serve alcohol at the retirement celebration of two of their teachers to be held Thursday, June 30, 2016.

C. PURPOSE

A permit is requested to waive the liquor policy at this event.

D. CONCLUSION

This report is presented for the information of the Board.